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Voluntary Contribution Appeal

Dear Parents and Guardians,

The Parents and Citizens Association Executive team would like to welcome you and your child to the State High
Community.

We would like to provide some information about what your Parents and Citizens (P&C) Association provides for you and
your child from funds generated by the Voluntary Contribution Appeal each year. Also enclosed, you will find your
financial statement from our School outlining subject fees and other costs associated with your child’s involvement at the
school.

With your ongoing support, the P&C Association continues to deliver valuable additional services to the school for the
benefit of all students. Some of the activities assisted by your voluntary contributions include:

v" Funding the Student Personal Injury Insurance which is not covered by Education Queensland — financial coverage
for students injured at school or representing the school in an official capacity.

v Providing additional funding to our School’s Research Centre to maintain and expand resources, such as online
databases — the P&C provides approximately 50 per cent of the total library operating budget.

v/ Contributing to the cost of school mini-bus and school vehicle for use by staff and students for school
excursions and sport commitments when representing the school. This assists with keeping the cost of bus hire for
excursions to a reasonable level for families. It is our goal to expand the fleet to include a larger bus as well.

We ask for your financial support of these initiatives. It would be appreciated if you could please play your part
and contribute promptly — it represents a valuable investment in your child’s education.

How to pay your contribution - please tick a box and complete your details below:

Parent name &
$120.00 — 1 Child Student name/s

Address
$200.00 — 2 Children

$260.00 — 3 Children Phone

One-off Donation of /or Email
Weekly/ Monthly
contribution* (please circle)

If you would like an acknowledgement of payment please tick the box and return the form to the P&C office.

Payment Options:

1. Direct vialink below
https://quickpay.mystudentaccount.com/Payment?SitelD=6E78B2F3797847F181702BD01E373D89&Paymentl
D=166

2. Over the phone when paying your school fees: Please call the school office on 3291 4106 to make a payment
with your credit card.

3. Credit card details with returned form:

4. Direct Credit: BSHS P&C Association: BSB: 034013 Account no:291295 Ref: Voluntary Contribution *Weekly or
Monthly contribution can be set up as periodic payment in your online banking. Please contact your bank for details.

5. Cheque: should be made payable to BSHS P&C Association Voluntary Contribution and posted to P&C office,
C/- Brisbane State High School.

Thank you for your contribution by supporting the work of the P & C Association for the benefit of all students at BSHS.
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